
 

Year 3 newsletter 

Summer 1st half term. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

 

 

 

Children need to come to 

school in 

Our kit consists of 

black shorts/ 

 

Homework 

Reading 

Please read at home as much as you can! 

Ideally 3 times a week. 

Please log all reading on boom reader. 

 

 

 

Extra—TT Rockstar 

 

 

We will be consolidating and furthering our 

times table knowledge. TT Rockstars is a 

fun, easy way for children to help learn 

their times-tables. 

My Happy Mind 

We will continue to follow the My Happy Mind program,  we will 

shortly be beginning the ‘appreciate’ module why not ask your 

child to show you some happy breathing, you could even join in.  

Curriculum 
In English our book links to our light topic and is called the King who was 

afraid of the Dark’ the children will be completing a range of reading and 

writing activities linked to this lovely story.  

 

In Maths we will be learning measures beginning with time and building  

our fraction knowledge. We will also be revisiting some previously taught 

objectives to ensure we are remembering our learning.  

 

In Geography we will be learning about our local communities and how 

we can help support the local community we will then move onto our 

History topic. 

 

In History we will be learning about the Ancient Egyptians. 

 

In science will be studying light, the children will be learning about light 

sources and ow shadows are made and altered. 

 

In RE we will be learning why people pray.  

 

In Computing we will be creating I movie presentations based on our 

learning about litter and how we can improve our local area.  

 

  In Art we will be creating sculpture and studying sculpture.  

 

 Our PSHE our themes and learning will be related to health and wellbeing.  

Date 

Start of term—15.4.24  

Class photographs—7.5.24  

End of term— 24.5.24 

Welcome 

Hello everyone, I hope you all had a restful half term break and are all excited to be coming back to 

school. The year is flying by, I cannot believe we are in the summer term! 

 

Miss Wood will continue to support Year 3 each day and Mrs Oldham will teach the class on Thursdays.  

The and Miss Hind will teach music and Mr Morris will teach PE.                                                                                           


